
Beecholme Newsletter Friday, 8th July 2022 

Loud and Proud 

Well done to the following children in Year 5, whose poetry and artwork based on 

'Stories of Survival' has been selected to be shown in an exhibition at Canons House 

this weekend.  

Your creativity and empathy really impressed the organisers. Anyone can visit the            

exhibition this Sunday at 1pm.  

Risika, Mathuraa, Kevin, Hiba, Jan, Charmi and Vaishini.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for attending the 

Sport’s Days last week. There 

was a lot of laughter, fun and competition. Many of the 

children explained their joy at seeing their parents    

pulling on the ‘Tug of War’ and seeing their teachers 

compete against each other. A great community event! 

Now, for the Summer Fair. You will have seen the     

posters, sign up sheets and information that has been 

sent out electronically.  Please keep a look out so you 

are kept up to date. Two posters are with this         

newsletter. 

Your child’s report will be sent out next week on 

Wednesday, 13th July. Please read the report at home 

with your child, so you can celebrate their            

achievements as a family together.             

On Thursday, 14th July from 3:30—4:30pm you will be 

able to visit their class and have a look at their books. 

You will also have the opportunity to introduce yourself 

to your child’s new class teacher. This is an informal 

drop-in so please do not worry if you can’t make it. 

We will have a transition morning with the children on 

Monday, 18th July , where they will spend some time 

in their new class with their new teachers. We will     

inform you next week on which teacher and LSA is in 

which year group. 

Miss Bartels will be leaving us this year to work at     

another school in the Trust. We wish her all the best for 

the future and thank her for her hard work. We are  

happy to welcome back Miss van Noorden who will be 

the Nursery teacher next year. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sternberg 

 

 

Open Evening Drop-in 

                 Thursday, 14th July 3.30-4.30pm 

 

Summer Fair  

Friday, 15th July 2022 

After School 

Polka Theatre Visit 

Thank you to all the parents, 

teachers and LSAs who made 

the trip to the Polka Theatre possible. The children 

had a wonderful time watching The Pirate, the     

Princess, and the Platypus! It was a wonderful       

experience and it all ran smoothly thanks to Miss 

Morris’s organisation. A lovely and special Year 1-6 

event. 

Children’s Day - Houses of Parliament  

Week beginning 22nd August 2022 

Please see the ParentMail sent yesterday which  

included an invitation from Siobhan McDonagh MP 

for Mitcham and Morden, for the children and their 

families to visit the Houses of  Parliament. 


